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From: Weston Tischler <wtischler@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:16 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

Reducing forex leverage is not the answer. This e-mail is to express my adamant disapproval of this proposed
change. Additionally, all that will happen is the American forex based companies will lose all their customers to
foreign companies. Thereby hampering American competitiveness and causing a flight of capital out of the united

States.
Thank you

Weston Tischler
503-423-7450



